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VIA PAX

Mr. John Levine
Office of General Counsel
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street, N.W., Room 933
Washington, OC 20463

RE: congressman John J. Duncan, Jr.

Dear John:

This will confirm our telephone conference on June 9, 1993, at
which time we requested that the advisory opinion for the Duncan
for congress, inc. also address the issue as to whether the cor-
poration can make contributions to -political candidates on a
local, state, and national basis.

We anticipate that approximately 50% of the contributions will be
made to political parties and 50% to political candidates with a
large part of these contributions going to the Knox county
Republican ticket. in the average year, we anticipate that the
corporation would make contributions to political parties and
candidates in the range of $5,000.00 to $10,000.00. Please
advise whether the amounts of these contributions raise any spe-
cific problems.

Again, we truly appreciate your assistance in this natter.

Best personal regards,

James H. London
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